Jennifer S. Bethune

From: Orlando C <Orlando490@outlook.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2024 1:22 PM

To: Central Permitting

Subject: Permit #BRES2305-0024

Hello ,

Back on May 8, 2023, we applied for a permit to install a deck, but due to cost concerns, we opted to install a
10x14 grade-level concrete patio instead. We have noticed that the permit is still open. Could you please close
this case as it has already been resolved?

Permit #BRES2305-0024

Thanks,
Orlando/Jennifer



